
 
Public Forum: Sharing of Experiences for Safer Asia 

“TDRM and its Good Practices” 
-on the occasion of the of the World Conference on Disaster Reduction- 

 
Established in 1998, the Asian Disaster Reduction Center (ADRC) is an inter-governmental organization 
that vigorously promotes disaster reduction activities by closely working with 24 member countries in 
Asia and five advisor countries. ADRC will hold a public forum; Sharing of Experiences for Safer Asia 
“TDRM and its Good Practices”, on January 19 (Wed.), 2005 in Kobe, Hyogo. The Meeting has a great 
significance The Meeting has a great significance for Asian countries to discuss and identify concrete 
measures and actions effective in reducing risk and vulnerability to disasters, through a reporting session 
of good practices.  In addition, this meeting will be held in the context of the public forum of the UN 
World Conference on Disaster Reduction (WCDR) to be held on January 18 – 22, 2005 in Kobe, Hyogo. 
Disaster management experts representing ADRC Member countries, Advisor countries, Observers, and 
organizations involved in disaster reduction. 
 
Date/Time: Wednesday, 19 January 19, 2005, 9:20-12:00 
Venue: International Conference Center Kobe 

6-9-1 Minatojima-nakamachi, Chuo-ku, Kobe, Japan 
Organized by: Asian Disaster Reduction Center (ADRC) 
Program: 9:20- 9:30   Opening 

9:30- 9:50   Signing of MoU between UNESCO and ADRC 
9:50- 10:10  Keynote Speech “Promotion of TDRM in Asia” 
10:10-11:55  Reporting session of good practice  
11:55-12:00  Closing 

Secretariat: Asian Disaster 
Reduction Center 
Hitomiraikan 5F, 1-5-2 
Wakinohamakaigan-dori, 
Chuo-ku, Kobe 651-0073 
Tel: 078-262-5540 / 
Fax: 078-262-5546 / 
E-mail: 
goodpractice@adrc.or.jp 

 
* Admission is free. Japanese-English simultaneous translation will be provided. 
* To register for the Public Forum, please send in the reply sheet by post or fax, or email your request to 

goodpractice@adrc.or.jp. 
✂------------------------------------------------------------------✂----------------------------------------------------------------------✂ 
REPLY SHEET    FAX：078-262-5546    (from abroad) +81-78-262-5546 
 

Name 

Occupation 

Address 

Tel/Fax 

Email 
 

N.B. Once you send in this form, you are 
automatically registered for the Forum. No 
further acknowledgement will be sent to 
you unless the seats are full or there is a 
change in the program. Please bring this 
reply sheet with you at the time of the 
Public Forum registration from 8:45 on 19 
January 2005. 


